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The PSA understands the changeover to ARI by the 1 July is expected. 

Part of this changeover from the PSA’s perspective is to update 

payment information.  

What this means for PSA members 

While most members actually do direct debit their payments from bank 

accounts or credit cards, there are still between 70 and 80 members who 

have their fees paid by payroll deductions.  

For those of you who still paying by payroll deduction, the PSA is 

suggesting you change to direct debit.  

Online ‘Switch’ forms are available HERE 

http://psa.asn.au/wp-content/uploads/2017/01/Switch-Authorisation-January-2017.pdf) 

Forms are also available from your Delegates, please contact them if 

you wish to change to direct debit. 
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